

Dear Barbara Lebo:

I would like to take the opportunity to thank you for the wonderful Autism Caregiver Training that you did on January 30th and 31st, 2020.

This training is highly recommended for anyone who is interested to be an Autism Caregiver, or whoever needs information on dealing with special-need children with autism.

Your experience and knowledge about Autism make you such a wonderful presenter and educator in this field.

The feedback was great from all of the participants and they expressed appreciation for the information you presented. Furthermore, you extended your help by creating personalized flyers for participants to help them to start looking for jobs.

Words are not enough to thank you for all your hard work. Many thanks from all of us to you.

Regards,